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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3612 

Attention Providers Billing for Physician-Administered Drugs (PAD): 
System Updates 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) has implemented system updates related to the billing of 
physician-administered drugs (PAD) on professional medical claims. 

Due to a delay in the First Databank (FDB) file upload, some providers may experience claim denials with the error 
message “HCPCS/NDC Combination Not Valid”, particularly when billing unclassified Healthcare Common 
Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) codes. 

DHCFP is actively working on long-term solutions to prevent this issue in the future. We appreciate your patience 
as we continue to improve system functionality. 

 


